

## **ENGLISH WORK-CLASS**

<u>Teacher:</u> Miss Olga Contreras Hernández

Objective: Find Specific information by answering questions.

Write this activity on your copybook

## The Bermuda Triangle

It was a sunny afternoom in 1945. Five American planes were flying over the sea near Florida. Everything was fine. Suddenly, the pilots sent a strange message to their controllers: "This is an emergency. We're lost".

"Fly west", the controllers said. The pilots sent this answer: "Everything is wrong-strange. We aren't sure of any direction. The sea looks different".

Then the five planes disappeared. The pilots last words were: "We are completely lost". The controllers sent another plane to look for the pilots. That plane disappeared too.

Soon, people were talking about the "Bermuda Triangle". Strange things happen in this part of the ocean. For example, an American ship called the USS Cyclops disappeared. There were 300 men on the ship. The weather was sunny. The ship did not send any messages. Where did it go? Nobody knows. The Bermuda Triangle is a mystery.

## **Answer in English:**

- 1. When did five American planes disappear?
- 2. Was it raining when they disappeared?
- 3. Why did the controllers send another plane?
- 4. What happened to the other plane?
- 5. What was the USS Cyclops?
- 6. Did the USS Cyclops send any messages?
- 7. How many men were there on the ship?
- 8. How was the weather like?
- 9. Is the Bermuda Triangle a mystery?
- 10. Who sent a strange message?
- 11. Who said "We are lost"?
- 12. What did the controllers send?
- 13. Where is the Bermuda Triangle?
- 14. What did the controllers say?
- 15. Now did the sea look?